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18th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Returning to regular school hours and times – after half term November 2021 
 

I am writing to inform you that Bonneygrove Primary School will be returning to regular opening 
times and hours after the October half term.  The current timings and procedures were a 
temporary measure - in case the Government decided to change their policies relating to 
bubbles, testing, tracking and tracing, and further school closures. 
 

The Government has assured all schools – they will not be partially closing – even if there is 
another national lockdown.  In light of this, the school will need to revert to regular opening 
hours. 
 

Throughout the pandemic, the school has learned a lot about how to manage change quickly.  
Therefore, I have decided to keep the one-way system in place and the ‘soft start’ – meaning 
that there will still be a window where parents/carers can drop their child/ren at their class 
without being recorded as late. 
 

Please see below the start and end times for the school day:- 
 

Year Group Start Time Door Closes Finish Time 

Nursery  Normal Hours Apply  

Reception  8.40 am 8.50 am 3.15 pm 

Key Stage One (Years One and Two) 8.40 am 8.50 am 3.15 pm 

Key Stage Two (Years Three, Four, Five and Six)  8.35 am  8.45 am  3.15 pm  
 

Please note these times will be starting on Tuesday 2nd November2021 (Monday 1st November is 
a school Inset). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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